Young Arts Report 2024 -2025

Once again we are supporting the Hub, Sleaford to run a Saturday Club in partnership with the National Saturday club.
We have donated £500 in total , half from the community grant from the central arts society and the other half from the
arts society Holland and Kesteven.

There are 10 young people involved who have the benefit of being connected to dedicated and inspiring educators from
the Hub.

These opportunities were enhanced by a trip to Central st Martins by train paid for by our Arts society. Among the
workshop events on offer are screen printing, digital illustrations on iPads, foam sculptures, clay slab vases. The students
are also going to visit a furniture manufacturer in Stamford and make a wooden fruit bowl each. There will be an end
project which is a collaborative piece. There will be a masterclass to take part in and a graduation ceremony on July 9th at
Somerset House.



